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Year 1 
Year 2  
Year 3 
Year 4 
Year 5  
Year 6 

Julian 
Kezia 
Benyamin 
Alima 
Jayreen 
Winston 
 

  

Top Table 
These children have shown good  

manners at lunchtime and will be a 
guest on Top Table next week 

Year 1                 Ahmed 
Year 2                 Honey 
Year 3                 Annabelle 
Year 4                Israa 
Year 5                 Beau 
Year 6                 Elisha 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY:                
Every Tuesday until 31st March—Y4 swimming lessons.  
Wed 12 Feb—2.50pm Y4 poetry assembly 
Fri 14 Feb— 9am Parent Fundraising Group meeting  
Mon 17—Fri 21 Feb— Half term 
Mon 24 Feb—FIRST DAY BACK AFTER HALF TERM 
Wed 26 Feb—9.30am Ash service at St Clements’ Church 
Wed 26 Feb—2.50pm Y5 poetry assembly 
Wed 2 Mar—Dress up as a book character day for World Book 
Week 
Wed 11 Mar—2.50pm Y6 poetry assembly 
Wed 25 Mar—2.50pm Rec poetry assembly 

Angel of the week:  Eden Y5 
   Eden is a wonderful  member of our school 

community who follows our  
Christian Values.  

Eden shows excellence in all areas of her  
learning and is a very thoughtful, kind girl. 

Well done Eden , we are all so proud of you! 
 
 
 

This week’s  
Learning Leaders 

These children have consistently 
demonstrated Learning Leader    

attributes this week 

Coronavirus 
At the moment, the information we have received at school is 
just the same as it would be for general good hygiene and 
how to prevent germs spreading. We will remind the children 
to try to use tissues if they sneeze or cough and to regularly 
wash their hands thoroughly. Please support us by reinforcing 
this message at home too. If the local authority’s advice 
changes, we will let you know. 

Scooters 
Parents… Please remember that children are not allowed to 
ride their scooters in the playground. 

Last Friday, children from SCSJ and ST Thomas’ went to St. Paul’s 

cathedral for the Candlemas service. Candlemas, also known as 

the Feast of the Presentation of Jesus Christ and the Feast of the 

Purification of the Blessed Virgin Mary, is a Christian Holy Day 

commemorating the presentation of Jesus at the Temple. It is 

based upon the account of the presentation of Jesus in Luke 2:22–

40. The children were impeccably behaved and Tina and I were 

especially impressed with how the older children supported the 

younger members of the group, ensuring that they were feeling 

happy and safe on this very special trip.                                            

We also celebrated Candlemas in our collective worship session 

on Monday at school. 

http://www.scsj.rbkc.sch.uk


Attendance and Punctuality (on time/late) 

 

Year 6 had the highest attendance this week with 98.2%. Well done Y6! 
Well done to Years 3 & 4, with only 1 child late in each class this week.   

 Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

Attendance 88.8% 97.2% 91.9% 92.6% 96.1% 94.8% 98.2% 

Lates 5 2 8 1 1 9 6 

The Y6 maths challenge 
What’s 36% of 266? 
Do you know what 340 x 0.2 is? 
Calculate 2/3 add 4/5. 
Try 0.658 x 24 
How about 29952 divided by 72 
 

Miss Prideaux took a group of…children from Y5/6 to 
enter the borough’s maths challenge - and it really was 
a challenge! They had all sorts of problems to solve 
during the afternoon, as well as some very  
difficult arithmetic questions like the ones above.  

Years 1 & 4 had trips to the Natural History and British Museum this week. 
 


